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LETTER DATED 7 aJOVEM3ER 1979 FROM WE PERIWVENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF SOUTH AFRICA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE 

SECRE'TARY-GENERAL 

At the request of the South African Minister of Foreign Affairs, the 
Honourable R. I?. Rotha, I am enclosing the text of a letter he has addressed 
'to Your Excellency on 7 Novfmher 1979. 

I should, appreciate it if this letter could be circulated as a document o,f 
the Securits Council. 

(Simed) J. Adrian ZXSTEEN 
Permanent Representative 
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We have had no reply as yet to these and the other questions posed in my 
communication, and my Gwernment still feels that the meeting of the lnilitar:y 
personnel is an essential step to meaningful further discussions. 

It is noted that you have also invited SWAP0 as well as the Governmrn-ts of 
Zkzambique and Tanzania, while the democratic political parties in South Nest 
Africa have been excluded. When similar discussions were held in New York 
during ?hrch 1979, they were present. My Government has repeatedly made it clear 
that the views of the democratic leaders of South West Africa/Namibia in these 
matters are of paramount importance. 

The South African Goverrxnent would thwefore reiterate that: 

(A) As a preliminary step, the nilitary personnel of UNTAG have discussions with 
the South African military authorities, at the same time acquainting themselves 
with the situation in th,? Territory: 

(B) At any ensuing further discussions, arrangements be made for the leaders of 
the delnocratic parties in South West Africa/Namibia to be afforded an equal 
opportunity to present their views. 

i?. F. BOTHA 

Minister of Foreign Affairs 


